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Friday 13th September 

 
Year 6 SATs Parent Information Session 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you are aware, year 6 will be taking part in the 2025 National Curriculum Assessments (otherwise 
known as SATs). We will be hosting two sessions on Monday 23rd September. One will be at 3:45 for 
anyone who can stay on collection of their children and the other at 5:30 for anyone who cannot make 
the earlier session. Both sessions will be the same and there is no need to attend both.  
 
As part of our preparation for the KS2 SATs and to give us the best head start, we will present you 
with information regarding the tests and the timetable for SATs week. This year SATs will be held the 
week beginning Monday 12th May 2024. I am also hoping to have a selection of revision guides that 
you will be able to order at up to 50% off the price in the shops should you want to explore any further 
practice for your child. 
 
If you would like to know more about the KS2 SATs and how you can help your child at home, please 
attend the parents’ meeting. The meeting will last around half an hour, and you will be given tips, and 
the opportunity to see past papers and ask questions.  
 
Please complete and return the below slip. When you arrive, please report to the school office. You are 
always more than welcome to come and speak to us if you have any questions regarding your child’s 
learning. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr Palin 
Assistant Head/Assessment Lead 
 

 
I, parent/carer of __________________________________ in class ________ would like to attend the SATs information 
session I have ticked below. 
 

 Monday 23rd September 
3:45pm 

 Monday 23rd September 
5:30pm 

 

 
 

Aqueduct Primary Academy               

Castlefields Way 

Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP 

   01952 984980 

 admin@aqueductprimary.org 
Building tomorrow, 
leading the way.  

 
 

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke 

Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin 
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